
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Miss Rachael Griffiths                      Headteacher@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk                          

Friday 20th January 2023 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s, Stars of the Week and 

Super Scientists! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
School 

News! 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 Strike Action – I would like to inform parents and carers that our school will be open as 

normal on the strike days listed on Class Dojo.  I would like to take this opportunity to say 

thank you to my staff who always have our children’s best interests as their priority. 

 Valentine’s Disco – Our amazing PTFA have organised a Valentine’s Disco for our children 

on Thursday 9th February. The Key Stage 1 disco starts at 3.30pm and ends at 4.15pm and 

the Key Stage 2 disco starts at 4.30pm and ends at 5.15pm.  Tickets cost £2 and this 

includes face painting and juice (sweets can be bought at the Disco). If you would like 

your child to attend, then please send in £2 in an envelope marked with your child’s 

name on it. 

 Reading! Reading! Reading! – It’s been such a pleasure seeing all of our children making 

the effort to read more at home (Thank you to all parents who have supported this) 

Reading is at the heart of all that we do here at St. Joseph’s, and our children are making 

wonderful progress in other areas of the curriculum due to their new love of reading!  

 Abuse on social media – It has been brought to my attention yet again that a small 

number of parents are venting issues rather aggressively on Facebook. These posts are 

directed at members of staff who work tirelessly for our children and go above and 

beyond their expected duties to provide a good, quality education.  I would like to 

request that you contact your child’s class teacher or myself if you have any concerns or 

worries before resorting to social media. I appreciate your support on this matter. Miss 

Griffiths 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery    This week my staff 

V.I.P is  

Mrs Woods. 

Mrs Woods works 

incredibly hard in 

our kitchen and 

always serves the 

food with a 

massive, loving 

smile. Thank you 

for all that you 

do!  

Reception David Everlyn  

Year 1 Miya Daryl  

Year 2 Leo H Lacey Ivy 

Year 3 Evie Grace  

Year 4 Lacey Natan Tommy 

Year 5 Ignacy Evie-Rose Codie 

Year 6 Joshua B McKenzie Miley 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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